
Clerk of the Supreme Court
P.O. Box 40929

Olympia, WA 98504-0929
supreme@courts.wa.aov

January 31, 2019

Dear Chief Justice Fairhurst,

NV
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SENT BY EMAIL

I am writing to offer comments on the proposed amendments to APR 28, the

admission to practice rule that creates the LILT in Washington State.

I worked on and off with a LLLT I trust over the last year and dearly appreciate

that her help was available to my family without the traditional costs of a lawyer.

I strongly encourage the Washington State Supreme Court to implement its

proposed amendments to APR 28 as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Harvey
stephaniej.harvey@yahoo.com
Mukilteo, WA
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